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2008/09 Winter was another snowy and cold one (especially in mid-winter) here in the 
northeast, as La Nina reprised. What will the ENSO state be this winter and what will the 
hyper long solar cycle and aerosols from Mt. Redoubt mean for the upcoming winter? 
Have the "Old Fashioned" winters of the 1960s returned? 
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